
Notice of a Possible Quorum of the 

Valley Academy for Career and Technology 

Education Governing Board 

 

Location: VACTE, 3405 E State Rte 89A Bldg. B  

Cottonwood, AZ 

 

December 14th from 11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.  – VACTE Board and 

Staff Holiday Luncheon 

 

 

 

 

No VACTE Business will be discussed. 

 

 

 

 

 

         Posted 12/9/2021 2 p.m. 

 

  


